The Monterey Peninsula Committee
of The National Society of The Colonial Dames
of America in California

Cordially invites you to gather with fellow Dames,
candidates, and prospective candidates at our

Museum & Lower Presidio
Historic Park Tour

Friday, September 20, 2024, 10:45 AM - 1:00 PM

Lower Presidio Park, Corporal Ewing Road,
Building 113, Monterey, CA 93944

We'll meet at the museum promptly at 10:45 AM to begin the
tour. The museum is free of charge, and there is plenty of
parking. Please note that the museum is located outside the
Pvt Bolio Entrance Gate to the Presidio.

At the museum, we will explore Monterey's military history
from the Spanish Empire to the present day. Then we'll stroll
the walkable (only a small hill to climb) Lower Presidio Historic
Park, including the Sloat Monument.

Our tour will be led by Mr. Cameron Binkley, Command
Historian, Defense Language Institute Foreign Language
Center (DLIFLC). Mr. Binkley’s work has focused on
institutional history research, writing, and interpretation.
Since 2007, Mr. Binkley has served as a historian for DLIFLC,
Presidio of Monterey.

When the tour ends at 1:00 PM, we will gather in front of the
museum. For anyone who would like to join, we will walk to
lunch at a nearby restaurant.

Please RSVP to Corresponding Secretary Laura Neault by
Wednesday, September 18 (FIRM), by email at
knops@msn.com or by phone at (206) 854-9639. Guests
are welcome!




